
 

Technical Notice 
 
Issue Date: July 18, 2017 
 

Product Name: FRK19-R10 rack mount kit Implementation Date: July 18, 2017 

This notice is to inform you of changes to the FRK19-R10 rack mount kit. 
 
Reason for Change 
Solve the problem that the DM-F19A monitor and the PPC-F19B panel PC can not use the same 
FRK-19 rack mount kit for rack mounting due to their mechanical differences. 
 
Description of Change 
Change the name of the FRK19-R10 rack mount kit to FRK19D-R10 which is designed for 
mounting the DM-F19A monitor. The FRK19P-R10 rack mount kit should be used to mount the 
PPC-F19B panel PC onto a rack/cabinet. 
 
Affected Model 

Affected Model 
FRK19D-R10 
FRK19P-R10 
DM-F19A 
PPC-F19B 

 
Affected by This Change 
g Specifications c Dimensions c Appearance c Package 
c Certification c Label c BIOS c Driver 

      
For more details please refer to the latest datasheet or visit http://www.ieiworld.com. 
 
Best Regards, 
Henry Kao  
Project Manager  
IEI Integration Corp. 
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